
 

 

CITY OF SAN PABLO 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

ADOPTION OF FISCAL YEAR 2017/2021 QUADRENNIAL OPERATING 
BUDGET AND THE CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS BUDGET 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council will conduct a Public Hearing in 
the Council Chambers of the City of San Pablo, 13831 San Pablo Avenue, 
Building #2, San Pablo, CA 94806, on Monday, June 5, 2017 at 6:00 pm to hear 
public comments on the proposed 2017/2021 City of San Pablo Budget and the 
Capital Improvement Projects Budget.   
 
All interested parties are invited to attend said hearing and express opinions.  
Written input will be accepted by the City Clerk no later than 6:00 pm, Wednesday, 
May 31, 2017. Members of the Public may directly address the City Council 
concerning these items before or during consideration of such items. 
 
Appropriation Limit calculations are available for public inspection in the City of 
San Pablo Finance Department office. Copies of the budget for the City of San 
Pablo are available at the City Clerk’s office for public inspection. 
 
Further information on the above may be obtained in the Office of the City Clerk, 
City Hall, or by telephone at 510.215.3000, by order of the City Council of the City 
of San Pablo. 
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